
Annual Meeting 
 Wednesday, May 1, 2019 From 6-8 pm 

Jerome Civic Center 2901 Leonard Street 
 

Assessments MUST be Postmarked by May 1st 

Current Board Member 

Connor Tubbs, President 
Bev Huber, Vice President 
Limey Nargelenas, Secretary 
Kathy Hagan-Stapleton, Treasurer 

Ben Dockter, Architectural Standards Review 

2019 Garage Sale Dates 
• Saturday, April 27th 

• Saturday, September 21st 

Information and Numbers 

City of Springfield Website  WWW.Springfield.IL.US  

Alderman Ward 10 – Ralph Hanauer    217-789-2151 

Sangamon County Public Health 217-789-2167 
 Report grass over 10” tall  
 Call 217-789-2167 for mowing enforcement 

Department of Public Works 
 Director Mark Mahoney  217-789-2255 
 Service Request   217-789-2246 
 Waste and Recycling  217-789-2327 
 Engineering   217-789-2260 

Springfield Police 
 Non-Emergency   217-788-8311 
 Crime Stoppers   217-788-8427 

Beat 600 NPO Pager   217-741-0987 

Topics for the meeting 
• Alderman – Ralph Hanauer 

• Police Officer updates 

• Buckley’s – Front Entrance Proposal  

• Buckley’s – two trees on West side of playground 

• Painting of the 2 front entrances 

• New Houses – Open lots / New Houses 

• Mosquito Spraying 

• Drainage Issues 

• 2019 Budget 

• Election of New Board Members  

o You don’t get paid.  You still have to pay 

your dues.  You can’t go out to eat or 

buy food and have LHA pay the bill. 
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Things that you might need to email the board about. 
• If you are moving in or selling your house. The Board can let you know if assessments have been paid and 

are up to date. The board needs to know the names of the owners for the next year. 

• Problems with public areas. 

• Vehicles sitting on the street and not being moved for several days. 

• Home upgrades that need approval – patios, fences, sidewalks, expanding your driveway, sunroom, 
additional garage.   If you are unsure if you need approval, email in your plans to the board. 

• Or other issues that you feel the board needs to know about. 
 
The board will NOT respond to any anonymous complaints.  Please include your name, address and a phone 
number, so you can be contacted. LincolnshireBoard@gmail.com 
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